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CWP traveled to Israel and Palestine in September on a mission trip with four others: Mike and Angi Jennings and

Scott and Nancy Hutson. Below are photos of our meetings and site visits. This was Mike and Angi’s second visit. They
were married in the Mayor of Bethlehem Office overlooking Manger Square in 2009. CWP met with associates to review
ministry activities & provide encouragement & support to our mission partners. Page 2 lists CWP associates. A
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